
 

 

President’s Message 
IFATSEA 53rd General Assembly – Cape 
Town, South Africa 

 

Dear IFATSEA Members and Delegates, 

It is with great excitement and enthusiasm that I warmly welcome you to the 
IFATSEA 53rd General Assembly, hosted by ATNS and South African Air 
Traffic Safety Electronics Personnel Association in one of the most beautiful 
cities in Africa, the "Tavern of the Seas" city of Cape Town. This year’s 
gathering is unique in many ways. We will celebrate our shared commitment 
to aviation safety, technical excellence, and international collaboration. 

The event city, Cape Town, along with its rich cultural heritage and dynamic 
aviation sector, provides the perfect tantalizing reflection and forward-thinking 
for the event. As we encounter new challenges in the rapidly evolving world of 
air traffic safety electronics, our strength lies in our collective unity, innovation, 
and the unwavering professionalism of our global community. 

In this Assembly, we will engage in critical dialogue, exchange expertise, and 
reaffirm our dedication to the highest standards of safety, cyber resilience and 
service. In humility and reverence to our ATSEP community and delegates, I 
encourage each of you to register and participate actively, share your insights, 
and build lasting connections that will keep the flame of our mission burning 
and shining. 

On behalf of the Executive Board, kindly allow me to thank you for your 
continued dedication to IFATSEA and to the safety of global aviation. 
Together, we are shaping the future until we achieve one system, one solution, 
one conversation at a time. Please, come, let’s enter the gateway to Africa 
and meet at "Where Oceans Meet" 

Kom ons ontmoet in Kaapstad!​
​
Ake sihlangane eKapa!!​
​
Tukutane Cape Town!!! 


